
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To celebrate our learning from this half term Year Two are 

hosting their very first Cupestock Festival. You are invited to 

come along (including siblings/grandparents etc) and join us 

from 2.30pm – 3.15pm on Thursday 4th April 2019. The more 

the merrier! Please come dressed in your finest 60’s clothes 

and be ready to dance the afternoon away to some of our 

favourite 60s’ hits. 

This will take place on the school playground and field 

(weather dependent) or school hall if raining. No photos or 

videos will be allowed to be taken, however we will be 

providing a photo booth and photos will be available for a 

small price.  

Please wait outside your classroom door to collect your 

child/ren at 2.30pm – and enjoy the fun together! 

 

Stalls will include face painting, glitter, a photo booth, a plant stall etc.  Adults 

are welcome to bring a little spending money with them if they wish. Please do 

not send money in with your children unless your child attends Cuckoo Club 

(Teatime Club).  If you have any access issues please let us know before the event. 

Any profits made will go towards paying for the Space Dome experience that 

the Year 2’s have already had at the beginning of the term.   Thank you for 

your support. 


